
 
 

 

St. Anthony on the Lake 
School Portraits Will Be Taken On August 25th, 2020 

All students and staff will be photographed for the yearbook and school files. 

 

SEND NO MONEY ON PICTURE DAY!  You will receive proofs and pricing 

information from your child’s session. 

Be sure to dress appropriately. 
  Proper clothing allows the face to dominate the portrait, with all other elements being secondary. 

Patterns tend to overpower a portrait and distract from the focus of the face. 
Darker colors and coordinated outfits have a slimming effect. 

  

BRING YOUR SMILE!!!! 
Scholastic Reflections by Jeff Edwards Studio 1-888-932-5451 

 
 

 


